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As a lifelong resident of Oregon I strongly appose a new income tax. I am an 

entrepreneur who while still struggling to keep my business alive, since COVID 19.  

The CAT tax that was imposed, has only continued to hurt my small business.  

I feel that our government needs to work within the budgets that they have and not 

continue to increase our taxes for more wasteful spending. 

Thank you 


